
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 1st March 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 Transition 

Today you should find out which secondary school your child has been allocated; an anxious time for 

everyone. Lisa Sillitoe is a Specialist Transition Outreach Worker for our local area. She works with most 

non-selective secondary schools and can give valuable guidance in order to best support your child.  

If you would like the opportunity to have a telephone conversation with Lisa, she will be available for 

appointments on TUESDAY 16th MARCH from 12.30-2.30pm. To make an appointment, please email her at 

lisasillitoe@dsplarea9.org.uk (make sure that you include your telephone number!). 

As always, the children will be take part in transition activities at school during the summer term. These 

include whole class sessions as well as group discussion and targeted individual support for those who 

need it. 

If you have any concerns, please contact Mrs Fitzgerald or Mrs Wilde in the first instance. 

Year 6 Residential Trip 

Thank you for your feedback about a residential trip. Unfortunately, COVID guidance changed in the spring 

term. Current government advice is that all school trips remain suspended. Therefore we will not be able 

to organise a residential trip for the class this year. I understand that this is very disappointing for 

everyone. However, we will be organising a week of very special activities for Year 6 (within COVID safety 

rules/restrictions) as well as a leaving celebration at the end of the summer term to make sure that the 

children can celebrate their time at Woodhall despite the strange circumstances!  Further information will 

be sent out after the Easter holidays. 

Thank you, 

Miss Lake, Mrs Fitzgerald and Mrs Wilde 
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